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KS1 Swim Morning – Friday 3rd June 
 
Dear Parents, 

 
To allow the students to demonstrate their learning, we will host a swim morning 

to celebrate the success of our KS1 students and the progress they have made 
in the pool. This event will take place on Friday 3rd June from 10:30 until 12:00. 

 
Our students will demonstrate a front crawl and back crawl swim and show that 
they can work safely whilst in the pool with others.  For those who are able, we 

will have a short race over a width to demonstrate some of our diving / jumping 
skills. Note that there are no medals for this event as it is more a demonstration 

of performance and learning rather than a competitive event. 
 
Those children who are not taking part in the Gala with be offered alternative 

sports at their campus. Unfortunately, due to space restrictions, we are not able 
to invite parents to the Swim Morning. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Christian Huegel 
PE Department 

 
 


